
January 2 1,  2024

Gen. 1:28b-31

Welcome to The Chapel - we’re so glad 

you’re here! Stop by our Resource Center 

in the lobby to find out more about how 

to get involved. Connection Cards and 

information about God’s free gift of 

salvation are in the back of each pew.

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:
Every Praise
Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)
In Christ Alone

SETLIST:



ANNOUNCEMENTS  &  EVENTS

THECHAPEL.LIFE

CONTACT
Phone: 330.376.6400
Address: 135 Fir Hill
Akron, OH 44304

HAPPY BIRTHDAY,
CHAPEL!

SCAN HERE TO 
VIEW OUR EVENTS 
PAGE FROM YOUR 

PHONE

VOLUNTEER NEED:
FIR HILL RECEPTIONISTS
Our First Impressions Ministry is 

looking for people to volunteer at the 
Fir Hill Desk. Tues. - Fri. shifts, 

9am - Noon, Noon - 3pm, 3 - 5pm.

If you can help, please contact
jeremy.poundstone@thechapel.life

The Chapel is celebrating its 90th birthday in 2024! 

Starting today, join in the festivities by taking a photo in our 
Worship Center photo station or at the balloon arch near the 
Fir Hill entrance. We hope you enjoy the history installations, 
special activities and guest speakers scheduled between now 

and October. May this be a year of praise and thanksgiving to our 
great God for His faithfulness to us.

  

- Nate Brawn

The beauty of 
Jesus is that 
He not only 
perfectly bears 
the image of 
God, but that 
He does it in 
our place.

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

WOMEN’S 2-DAY RETREAT
Friday, Feb. 2, 7 - 9pm 

Saturday, Feb. 3, 9am - 4pm

Join us for a 2-day retreat where we will 
worship, learn and grow together.  

DATE NIGHT
Friday, Feb. 9, 6 - 8:30pm 

Enjoy a night out as a couple while we 
take care of the kids! 

MEN’S SPRING STUDY GROUP
5-week class  begins Sat., Feb. 24 

7:30 - 9am

Join other men as we discuss how to 
replace our vices with virtues.

For more information and to register, 
visit the Events page of our website.

ANNUAL MEMBER MEETING
Next Sunday, Jan. 28, 12:15pm

Plan on staying after services for our annual 
member meeting where we will present the 

financial report for Fiscal Year 2022-’23, hold a 
member vote to affirm Michael Smith as a new 
elder and give a recap of how God has been 

working in our church. Members and attendees are 
welcome to attend.

COMING  SOON LAST CALL 
FOR THE 2024 
CONGREGATIONAL 
SURVEY
Please take a few 
minutes to complete 
our survey to help us 
gauge the congregation’s 
perspective on how 
things are going at our 
church. A link to the 
survey was included in 
the January newsletter 
and is also available on 
our Events page. Deadline 
for completion is today, 
Jan. 21. We appreciate 
your feedback!

MIDWEEK 
CLASSES

Wednesday, 
Jan. 17 - Feb. 21
6:30 – 8pm

Two 6-week sessions. 
Choose one
class per session, plus 
Membership Class 
starts Feb. 28. Kids 
programming available 
for nursery – 5th grade.

Register on the 
Events page.

Congratulations to these new members 
who joined our church between 

September and January. We are so 
thankful for you!

The Chapel at Brown & Vine circa 1941

PRAY TOGETHER
Sundays, March 17, April 14, May 19 

5 – 6:15pm

Fast and pray with us to ask for God’s 
direction for our church. 

Registration for childcare, available for 
birth-kindergarten, on the Events page.

Susanne Anderson
Cathie Brannon

Edward Davidian
Christie Drabeck

Van Misheff
Taylor Reeves

Josh Smith
Heather Smith
Butch Szilagyi
Carol Szilagyi

Edward Woodring
Calista Woodring



FOR DOMINION
Gen. 1:28b-31

Tim Marrero
01.21.24

SERMON NOTES


